ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

920-206-4264

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP

Secretary, Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4368

Ritchie M. Piltz

920.262.4034

MEMO

TO: Chairperson Dana Davis and Committee Members

FROM: Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E.

August 9, 2023 DATE:

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, September 6, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

Review and take possible action: Address Speeding on Carriage Hill Drive

BACKGROUND:

The Mayor received two requests from residents who live on Carriage Hill Drive to address vehicles speeding on Carriage Hill Drive. Their emails are attached for your review.

ATTACHMENTS:

- Site Map
- **Emails**